
 

 
 
 

 

 

Shaw Broadcast Services would like to inform you that we 
have revised the MPEG-2 to MPEG-4 transition plan to version 
8. 
 
The changes have been made in 

Visit our website www.shawbroadcast.com to view these 
changes. 

If you have any questions, please e-mail your Shaw Broadcast 
Account Representative. 
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